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Grove School





Friday 18th July 2025.
Dear parents and carers,

On behalf of the staff team at Grove I would like to say thank you to every parent who has supported their child this year. You have shown your commitment to your child/ren and the school in so many ways.

Parental consultations were very well attended. Many of you took the time to complete a parental survey. Here are some of the highlights:

99% of parents said their child was happy at Grove. 98% of parents said their child feels safe at Grove. 96% of parents said the school makes sure pupils are well behaved. 98% of parents told us we make you aware of what children will learn during the year. 98% of parents said that when they have spoken to their child's teacher about concerns, they have been dealt with. A small number of parents feel we do not always deal with bullying quickly and effectively. This is something we will work on next year. 99% of parents said they would recommend Grove to another parent.

Many of you attended the arts celebration event and sports days. You are proud of what your children achieve. Thank you to Miss Bell and Mr Parton for organising these successful events.

School closes for the summer break today. Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September are staff training days. School starts on Wednesday 3rd September.
Friday 12th September is a staff training day.
I know many of you will be purchasing school uniform. Here is a link to our policy on school uniform: https://web.grove.bham.sch.uk/school-uniform
We do have some donated school uniform. If you require school uniform for September please email Mr Bennett (Family Support Worker) on c.bennett@grove.bham.sch.uk.

We say goodbye and thank you to the following teachers. Miss Amrin has taught in year 6 and will be working in lots of different schools next year. We wish Miss Amrin well in her career as a teacher. Miss Toon leaves us today to start her maternity leave. We wish Miss Toon all the best for the coming months. Miss Hinton is moving to a new school nearer to home where she will lead on reading. Miss Hinton has been our curriculum leader for history. Thank you to Miss Hinton for her work at Grove. 

Mr Bennett has produced information for parents and children about keeping safe during the holidays and things to do with children in the local area. All of this information can be found on the front page of the school website.

We hope you all have an enjoyable summer break and we look forward to working with you in the new school year to help the children at Grove ' Enjoy, Learn, Achieve.'

Yours sincerely

Ms J Baker

Head Teacher 
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